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Church of the Holy Spirit

3159 LAND PARK DRIVE, SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95818

June 24, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

I write this letter to report on our experience with Custom Church
Interiors. We engaged the company to restore the mahogany pews which
were installed in the church when it was built in 1940, and additional pews
when it was expanded in 1957.

Needless to say, the pew"s which had never been restored were in bad
shape. We asked a few companies to bid on the project. C.C.I. gave us the
lowest bid. Because of the confidence which I gained from speaking with
Eric Voorhis, I engaged them to do the work.

I certainly was not disappointed. The pews came back looking like
new. The work was superior, as was the work in having them re-installed.

I can say without any hesitation whatsoever that we were most
satisfied. I can recommend the company to you with great confidence. If

you should wish to speak to me or have any questions, do not hesitate to call

me at 916-443-5442,

Sincerely,

OB g 35
Rev. Albert O’Connor
Pastor, Holy Spirit Church



